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Chester Creek Concert on August 16 to feature Mary Bue and the Holy Bones 

 

[Duluth, MN] - The next City of Duluth Parks and Recreation's Chester Creek Concert will feature Mary Bue and the Holy
Bones, one of many exciting performers for the annual summer tradition of music in Chester Bowl Park at 1800 Skyline Parkway.
This year marks the 35th Annual free weekly concert series for the community. Please bring your own seating and invite a friend to
this fun and free concert. 

Performers will take the stage at 6:30 PM on August 16. Note: the rain date concert is August 30 with Teague Alexy at 6 PM. Check
the concert hotline for weather related schedule updates, (218) 730-4326. Updates are recorded by 5 PM the day of the concert.
The full schedule is available at http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/recreation/
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